
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/29/2020 03:09:30 PM

To:  Pettit, David <dpettit@nrdc.org>

Subject:  Re: NRDC comments on Hollywood Center DEIR
 

Hi David,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Fri, May 29, 2020 at 2:21 PM Pettit, David <dpettit@nrdc.org> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen: 

 

Attached please find NRDC’s comments on the Hollywood Center DEIR, Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR, State
Clearinghouse Number: 2018051002.

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments.

 

David Pettit

 

 

 

David Pettit

Senior Attorney

Natural Resources Defense Council

(310) 434-2300

www.nrdc.org

Follow me on Twitter @TeamAir

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
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